
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

EAST SIDE UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
Please take notice that on January 28, 2021 at approximately 6:30 p.m., the Board 

of Trustees of the East Side Union High School District will hold a public hearing 

during the Board’s Regular Meeting where they will make a decision on the Latino 

College Preparatory Academy (LCPA) Renewal Charter Petition submitted by Dr. 

Sherry Segura, Chief Executive Officer for The Foundation for Hispanic Education 

on November 2, 2020. A copy of the renewal petition is available for review at the 

link:  Click here to access petition. Per AB 1505 charter authorizers must post the 

staff findings and recommendation to The Board of Trustees 15 days prior to the 

decision board meeting. Click here to access the staff findings and recommendation 

which were posted publicly on January 13, 2021. For more information, please 

contact the Educational Services Division at (408-347-5174). 

 

All interested staff, parents, and community members are invited to attend. Due to 

the Santa Clara County Public Health Department's Shelter In Place Order and as 

permitted by the Governor’s Executive Order No. N-29-20, the meeting will be held 

via videoconferencing. Further information on attending the meeting, and 

directions on submitting comments to the Board can be found on the District 

website: http://www.esuhsd.org/BoardSuperintendent/Board-Meeting-Agendas--

Reports/index.html 

 

[Education Code section 47605 (b)] 
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